
< 2023 [12th News] Occupational Health Training course for Samitivej Hospital, Thailand > 
(Posted on June 15, 2023) 

 
UOEH hosted a training course for Occupational Health from May 29th to June 8th, 2023. Total of 5 
doctors and nurses from Samitivej Hospital participated. This course was implemented based on the 
MOU between Samitivej Hospital and UOEH. The course included lectures by UOEH faculty 
members as well as factory visits and university facilities tour. 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
      Courtesy visit to President Ueta                           Lecture 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          Lecture for Physicians                            Lecture for Nurses 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Visit to Nishinihon Occupational                        Certificate of Completion 
Health Service Center  


